
From:
To: A303 Stonehenge
Subject: Redetermination of A303 Stonehenge scheme
Date: 04 April 2022 20:54:12

Please stop this madness now.  This will destroy undiscovered history and a unique
heritage, never to be repeated. Please consider any decisions regarding this site of global
importance. 

Yours sincerely 

Kate Kelso-Cross. 

 

Sent from my Galaxy




